
Meeting June 4, 2012 

 

The meeting of Mount Pleasant Borough Council was called to order by President Bauer at 

7:10pm in Council Chambers at 1 Etze Avenue, Mount Pleasant, PA 15666.  The Pledge of 

Allegiance was said and there was a moment of silence for our deployed troops.  President Bauer 

directed Borough Manager Landy to take roll.  Councilmen  McFeaters, Councilwomen 

Ruszkowski and Stevenson were present.  Mayor Lucia and Solicitor Wolfe were present.  

President Bauer stated that a quorum is not present and the meeting did not continue. 

 

The next meeting of the Mount Pleasant Borough Council will be on June 18, 2012  

 

 


